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(Neb.)-NPPD Provides Ways To Track Power Outages

By: Jeremy Anderson Posted at: 12/19/2012 03:19 PM

(NPPD)-The first major 2012-13 winter storm is moving through Nebraska, and Nebraska Public Power District has ways to
keep its customers informed on power outage situations. 
 
If you go to their website at www.NPPD.com and look for the orange “Power Outage” button in the upper right corner, this
will take you to their Storm Center page with a map of Nebraska that indicates where they may have an outage in one of
their retail communities.
 
On the Storm Center page you can also find a link to follow their outage specific Twitter feed @NPPDstormcenter. The
@NPPDstormcenter Twitter feed reports the location, time, and number of affected customers for each outage as well as
follow up tweets reporting outage restoration status.
 
As always, NPPD crews are preparing to address any power outages in our retail communities and any outages related to the
NPPD transmission system throughout much of the state. For additional information contact your local NPPD office. 


